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December 30, 2020 

 

TO THE GOVERNOR AND MEMBERS OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY: 

In accordance with the provisions of the Public Act 84-109, the “Illinois 

Small Business Incubator Act”, the Illinois Department of Commerce and 

Economic Opportunity (Department of Commerce) respectfully submits its 

Small Business Incubator annual report for fiscal year 2020.  

The Illinois Small Business Incubator program has been inactive for over 

ten years. No funding has been allocated to the program during this time. 

As a result, there were no applicants accepted into small business 

incubators, nor is there any other pertinent information to report.  

 

All the best,  

 

Erin B. Guthrie 

Director 


